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Letter of Recommendation for Spencer Peavey 

2 June 2016 

Spencer Peavey and I worked together starting in June 2014 in the same office of Hub 

International Mid-America.  Spencer’s role was benefits broker and consultant. My role was 

healthcare consultant at that firm. 

We worked together on several clients’ cases and also on recruiting new business to the firm. I 

spent many hours with him and got to know him well.  

Spencer is a diligent individual with a high regard for the well-being of his clients. He worked 

tirelessly to create accurate and comprehensive materials for his clients and also for his 

prospects. All the reports and advice that he prepared were the result of careful analysis and 

meticulous preparation.  

He showed compassion for his clients’ well-being and their financial success. 

He always maintained a professional appearance both in the office and with clients.  His 

demeanor was polite and respectful. He was very easy to work with and always ready to help 

out when others asked.  

I was constantly impressed with his honesty and forthrightness. I always knew where he stood 

on any issue. 

Please call me without hesitation at the number below for any questions or additional 

discussion. 

Stanley N. Schwartz, MD, FACP, FIDSA 

Chief Science Officer 

The Zero Card LLC 

stan@thezerocard.com 

(918) 948-7140  
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